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Due diligence statement

As part of our commitment to transparency and accountability, we confirm that the
funding received by the All-Party Parliamentary Group (APPG) on Local Government
originates from sources within the United Kingdom.

The Local Government Information Unit (LGiU) provides the secretariat to the APPG on
Local Government delivering benefits-in-kind through administration and event

resourcing.

The Local Government Information Unit is a membership organisation and has provided
information and guidance to its local government members for more than forty years.

The APPG on Local Government operates with full compliance with the regulations and
guidelines outlined by Parliament.

For further information please contact the LGiU: jen.pufky@Igiu.org



